vilesco

TECHNOLOGIES

DATE: January 21,2022

Naomi Manski

City Secretary

City of Seguin

Vitesco Technologies USA, LLC
205 N. River Street

Seguin, Texas 78155

Deat Ms. Manski

This letter is a request to the City of Seguin for a street name change.

The name of the street has always correlated to the name of the business; i.e. Motorola and currently
Continental Drive.

Vitesco Technologies is a separately owned company with no affiliation with Continental. As in the past
we would like the name of the street to be representative of our name.

This is a request to consider a change of the name to Vitesco Technologies Drive.
We kindly ask the respective authorities to consider and grant this change.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Best Regards

Eric Garza-C, Ivm

Head of Human Relations
Vitesco Technologies, LLC e
Tel: 830-272-5380 ofc

Fax: 830-372-7815

Cell: 830-305
E-mail: eric.garza-colvin@vitesco.com



